




Minutes of Regular Meeting - February 28, 2024 

commitment has caused a delay in producing DROP Statements and Final Average Salary. 
As of today, there is no tentative date for the website version to go live. The chairman 
stated that it might be time for an in-person meeting with PTG representatives. 

New Business: 

a. The pension department's new employee Duane Cogdell was introduced to the board.

b. The Andco and Mariner Consent for Assignment of Investment Advisory Agreement was
held over until the March board meeting. The Chairman will contact Mike Welcher of
AndCo Consulting to discuss the board's concerns.

There being no further business to come before the Board, on a motion by Driver Lee seconded 
by Appointee Singleton, the meeting adjourned at approximately 10: 10 a. m. 

Bryan Lee, Chairman 
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